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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council Fish and Wildlife Committee members 
 
FROM: Tony Grover. Fish and Wildlife Division director 
 
SUBJECT: Committee discussion of CSMEP 
 
In response to member Booth’s questions Brian Lipscomb and Ken Macdonald will present to 
the committee results of CSMEP to date, with a discussion of how CSMEP products have 
influenced fish and wildlife management activities. They will also present the 2007 CSMEP 
annual report that will go to the ISRP for review. 
 
 
_____________________________ 
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